
 

 Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten 

     2022/23 School Year First Term  

      Information of Healthy Campus (7) 

21st October, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Since a K1 teacher in our school was diagnosed with COVID-19, she asked for leave to rest 

at home from 17/10(Mon) and we have also issued an announcement to notify all parents of 

that class. Another case, a K3 teacher who lived with her family member was diagnosed last 

night on 20/10(Thu). That teacher is a close contact so she needs to be quarantined at home 

from now on and will not return to school for the time being. Besides, another K3 teacher 

have symptoms such as sore throat, runny nose and body weakness today on 21/10(Fri). Her 

Rapid Antigen Test result weas negative these days but she still needs to seek medical 

attention and rests at home. 

 

In view of the safety situation, the “School Open Day” originally scheduled to be held this 

afternoon has now been cancelled. As for the "School Open Day" to be held tomorrow, 

there will be no performances by parents and children, who have signed up to attend do 

not need to go back to school to reduce the risk of crowd gatherings. We are sorry for any 

inconvenience caused. Thank you for your attention! 

 

Yours faithfully,  

General Office 
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